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MEMORANDUM

TO: Contiguous Municipal Legislative Body, County Planning, Public Utilities, and Railroad
Company

FROM: Scio Township Planning Commission

DATE: June 17, 2021

RE: DISTRIBUTION OF DRAFT MIASTER PLAN

In accordance with the Michigan Planning Enabling Act (PA 33 of 2008, as amended), Scio Township is
preparing an update to the existing Master Plan and requests your cooperation and comment on the
Plan. The Master Plan update is ready for your review and can be viewed on the Scio Township
website at the following link:

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?urizurn:aaid:scds:US:4f18eb21-c78c-407f-8105-
1626c8792e27#pageNum=1

In accordance with the Michigan Planning Enabling Act, you have 63 days to provide your comments on
the Master Plan. Please do so by August 23, 2021.

We thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please send your comments or questions on the
Scio Township Master Plan DRAFT to one (or all) of the following:

Doug Lewan, Township Planning Consultant — dlewan@sciotownship.org

Laura Kreps, Township Planning Consultant — |kreps@sciotownship.org

Jan Culbertson, Planning Commission Chairperson — pcchair@sciotownship.org

827 N. Zeeb Road - Ann Arbor, MI 48103
734/665-2123 - 734/665-0825 Fax
WWW.IWD.SCIo.mi.us



